
 
 

Ref: ISB/CR/34/21                                                                                                  Date: 25/10 /2021 

 

CIRCULAR- 34 
 

Tdap Vaccinations for the students of Classes VIII & IX – Updating of Details 

(REMINDER -3/Ref: Circular 49, dated 07.12.2020, Circular 21, dated 06.06.2021) 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

We would like to remind you once again regarding the Tdap vaccination for your wards 

and necessary action. 

The supplementary vaccination dose (Tdap booster dose) is normally administered by the 

Ministry of Health through schools when the child is in Class VIII. 

Due to the prevailing situation, as per the guidelines from the Ministry of 

Health, parents whose wards are not vaccinated, are requested to administer 

the vaccine to their ward(s) from their respective health center at the earliest. 

After the vaccination, all the parents are requested to give the details of 

vaccination to the school for updating the records, as it is a mandatory 

requirement.  

 

The details of the TDAP Booster dose vaccination can be provided to the school 

through the Google form available in the link: 

https://forms.gle/8y5ysKU5abjEDp9g7 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

V R Palaniswamy 

Principal 
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